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As a resident of Multnomah County for over 20 years I am I insensed that our city is again asking
taxpayers to look the other way as the homeless overwhelm our streets and desecrate our
neighborhoods. Do those that govern even consider the impact it has on the many who continue to
pay huge property taxes to fund city government and its entities? When do we, the willing to
continue to support thru our tax dollars, receive the respect and consideration we deserve. Our long
served loyalty is being disrespected at every turn. This issue has so many levels. The homeless
deserve a place to live and the street is a cowardly way for the City and State of Oregon to address it.
There are solutions and it is only with strong leadership and an honest, not cowardly, approach that
we can solve these issues. Shame on you for even suggesting this alternative.
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